
Hello, 
 
I have a cognitively disabled daughter and am extremely concerned that, should she need 
hospitalization during this Covid 19 time, she might not be able to have someone she knows with her for 
support. 
 
This is a plea for your support for sb 1606! 
, 
Sincerely, 
 
Ann Rizzolo 
360 Kearney st 
Ashland, OR 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


